
5-11 Vaccination Clinic 

November 10, 2021 
 

Dear ECS Parent / Guardian, 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be partnering with the Cattaraugus County Health Department to 
host a COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic for students that are 5-11 years old.  This clinic will be offered on Friday, 
November 19. 2021 from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM.  We are not sending out consents prior to the clinic, as 
parents/guardians will be required to attend with their child. While we do not need permission slips prior to 
the clinic, you will need to sign up (make an appointment(s) via the following link:  

https://apps2.health.ny.gov/doh2/applinks/cdmspr/2/counties?DateID=D04B6519F839013EE0530A6C7C15
A18D 

 
Please note that no walk-in appointments available at this time. 
 
Currently, there is a limited supply of vaccines, so appointments will be made on a first come, first serve 
basis.  I have been told that more vaccines have been ordered, and appointments will be added as the 
supply increases.  If you are unable to secure an appointment at this time, please know that we will look to 
host a future clinic(s) if possible. 
 
As of right now, we anticipate the clinic will be in the Elementary Gym, but that is subject to change.  If the 
location changes, we will notify everyone via our Facebook page and have appropriate signs on campus. 

 
Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robert Miller 
 
Superintendent 
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